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To / Destinataire  Mayor and Members of Council File/N° de fichier:

MEMO / NOTE DE SERVICE

From / Expéditeur City Manager

Subject / Objet Update on LRT Confederation Line Date: January 24, 2018
Revenue Service Availability Date

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide an update on the LRT O-Train Confederation
Line and the Revenue Service Availability (RSA) date.

As you are aware, under the Project Agreement the City requested confirmation of the RSA
date from Rideau Transit Group (RTG) for the LRT O-Train by January 24, 2018.

RTG has asked for an extension to the January 24, 2018 date and is currently working to
finalize the details associated with the RSA date so that staff can report to the Finance and
Economic Development Committee on February 6, 2018.

The City remains committed to ensuring a safe and reliable world-class light rail transit system
for its residents, and to ensuring that taxpayers are protected.

The Public-Private Partnership procurement model contains numerous measures that ensure
RTG meets its obligations under the Project Agreement. As outlined in the staff Technical
Briefing of December 15, 2017, there are measures in the Project Agreement to protect the
City’s investment and to ensure the city is delivered a safe, reliable system that meets the
requirements of the Project Agreement.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or John Manconi at
extension 52111.
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